Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Amil <docdoc1@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, July 20, 2016 9:00 PM

To: Subject: Phyllis Corbiere rodeo fundraiser

Dear Phyllis,

Further to my phone messages, please consider this as a formal application for the advertised rodeo fundraiser opportunity on behalf of Inclusion St. Paul. Inclusion St. Paul is a family based support and advocacy group that believes that adults and children with developmental disabilities should have the opportunity to:

- -grow up in a family
- -have a home in community
- -be educated in an inclusive classroom
- -develop friendships
- -be valued members of their communities
- -participate and contribute to a life in community

Although we are not an agricultural based service organization, we have many members who reside across the entire County. Our recent activities include: creating an "Inclusion" resource library by donating books to our municipal library, partnering with the School Board to bring in a world class speaker for a division wide professional development day in October and host a series of free lectures on topics of interest such as finding and creating employment, guardianship and the Public Trustee and financial planning. I make myself available to you should you require anything further and can be contacted by email or phone (780) 645-2232 (W), (780) 645-7888 (H). We thank you for your time and consideration. Amil Shapka

Phyllis Corbiere

From:

David_Michaud@sperd.ca

Sent:

Wednesday, August 03, 2016 7:54 AM

To: Subject: Phyllis Corbiere Rodeo Fundraiser

Hi Phyllis,

I'd like to formally throw Mallaig School's Quebec Trip into hat for consideration in the Rodeo Fundraiser. Our school organizes a trip to Montreal and Quebec City every three years for students who have been in the French Immersion program and for those who choose to take FSL in High School. The purpose of the trip is two-fold: linguistic and cultural. Our students benefit from experiencing life in French (ordering from restaurants, speaking with host families, integrating with guides etc.) and hopefully come back with an expanded worldview, understanding how our history unites us. This fundraiser would go a long way in helping our students and their families, trying to make it as affordable as possible for all. Thanks for your consideration.

David Michaud École Mallaig School david_michaud@sperd.ca

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal, and or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Aline Martin <aline.g.martin10@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, July 21, 2016 11:01 AM

To: Subject: Phyllis Corbiere Rodeo Fundraiser

Good morning Phyllis,

Mallaig TOPS (Take Off Pounds Sensibly) would like to apply for the fundraising opportunity at the St Paul Rodeo this year. We are a non-profit group that supports weight loss in order to get healthier!! We use the funds we raise to attend conferences and rallies which encourage our members to lose weight by listening to motivational speakers and provide positive reinforcement through recognition of member success. We would be available to help with the RODEO clean-up and look forward to assisting our community in whatever way we can.

Thank you for allowing us to apply for this worthwhile fundraising opportunity, MALLAIG TOPS Aline Martin